
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday, we gathered together to celebrate our Harvest assembly. It was wonderful to hear the children sing 
songs of praise and thanks. Thank you to everyone who supported us by donating food and coming to watch the 
children perform. All food collected will be taken to the local food bank this week. If you know of anyone who 
would benefit from a donation, please just let Mrs. Hartley or Mrs. Ordano in the office know.  
 
Also, congratulations to the children who are starting the next part of their Sacramental journey as they were 
presented to the Parish on Sunday.  Please pray for them as they embark upon this very special journey. 
 
Finally, thank you to everyone for all your support this half-term. We hope you all have a peaceful half-term 
holiday and look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday 4th November.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support.   
Mrs. Booth 
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Dates for your diary 

 
 

School closes at 3:00pm on Friday 25th October 
and reopens Monday 4th November. 

 
Hope you have a lovely break! 

H Here   We need to attend to achieve. 
E Everyday  Taking holidays during term time will result in a 
   fine.       
R Ready to Learn  A positive mental attitude will go a long 
    way. 
O On time Being late, results in missed learning. 

Month Of the Rosary 
 

October is the month of the Rosary.  
The  children will be saying the Rosary in 

assemblies and class.  
Children are very welcome to bring their own 

Rosary beads into school. 

Homework Hub 
 

If you would like some help with homework or just 
a quiet place to study, visit the Homework Hub. 

 
Every Thursday 5:30pm –7:30pm 

Year 5 and above 
at Holy Family Church Parish Room  

 
 

Social Time  
7:30pm –8:30pm 

		
 

 

After School Clubs 
Monday—sport club to be con-

firmed  
after the holidays 

Thurs—choir for Year 3-6 
Fri –Soccer stars - Years 1-3 
(please pay coach on the day)  

Reading Book Audit 
 

This week staff will be carrying out a Reading 
Book Audit. This will enable us to see what reading 
materials we have in school and what we need to 

purchase.  
 

We would be grateful if all pupils could return 
their school reading book to school by Wednesday.  

 
The children will be being set a book 

challenge for over the holidays. 
Reading books will be returned after 

the holidays.  



 


